
  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
NOTIFICATION No. 29A/2018                                                                                  DATED:19.02.2018 
 

 
 (Commission’s Website - www.tnpsc.gov.in / www.tnpscexams.net)    

ANNOUNCEMENT IN RESPECT OF NOTIFICATION NO.29/2017, DATED 28.11.2017 
 

         It is hereby informed that due to orders made by the Hon’ble High Court in 

W.P.Nos.3121 of 2018 and 29488 of 2017, the Notification issued for direct 

recruitment to the post of Assistant Director of Horticulture and Horticultural 

Officer included in Tamil Nadu Horticultural Service in Notification 

No.29/2017, dt.28.11.2017 is hereby cancelled.  Consequently the written 

examination scheduled to be held on 24.02.2018 FN & AN and 25.02.2018 FN 

relating to this recruitment also stands cancelled.  All the candidates who have 

applied for the recruitment are also being informed individually by the 

Commission. 
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TAMIL NADU PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

http://www.tnpsc.gov.in/

